



Thurs 5th May '22 (7:30-9:00) The Woolpack

Committee: Tim Selby (TS), Stewart Batchelor (SB), Paul Woodham (PW), Peter Coomber (PC), Niall Brash (NB), Glynnis Eastwood (GE), James Tebboth (JT)

Apologies: Glynnis Eastwood (GE)

Review of any the actions items from the March CM & April AGM meeting minutes.

CM March 3rd:

| | |
|-----------|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| 6 | British Cycling 'Lets Ride': Malc has been investigating their latest initiative around what they are calling 'GROUPS' of which we would be one and where we would post our weekly rides thereby increasing our presence via BC which ultimately would replace the Club Rides in the forum. More work and understanding is required for us to fully understand how and hopefully some benefits. (MM) |
| 11 | Buckingham Charity Festival: Sat 25th June: we have been invited to take part in this team event 'Defi Cycliste en Equipe', more news on this event in support of Cancer Research to follow (PW) Current thinking is that we have been looking for a local event for us to use as a Swan's Social meet-up? |

AGM'22 April 8th:

| | |
|----------|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| 3 | Members Open Forum. A lively discussion was had and a few items were raised to which will be followed up by the committee for consideration and implementation? <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Silverstone Cup: use PB TT Loop or... • First Aid Evening, Kits, Foil Blankets • Flexible Club Ride times • Social lunch stops meet-up rides • Group Ride disciplines • Ride Leader Rota's |
|----------|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|

Agenda Items:

- 1) The Numbers: Up-Date (PW)
 - Non Memb v Forum/WhatsApp?, Membership Form Up-Date.
- 2) The Accounts (SB)
- 3) Web Review (SB)
 - Front Page Refresh, Committee Changes, Terms & Condition, Competition link, Join: up-date the link to BC....
- 4) The latest Ride Data Review (NB)
- 5) Ladies Only Rides (GE)
- 6) Welfare Officer considerations

SWAN WHEELERS

CYCLING CLUB



- 7) Summer Solstice Ride: the Date & Venue?
- 8) Face Book new Club format and move from our current 'business' format?
- 9) What's next for the SWCC?

AOB:

Our Next Meeting: ????